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6 CABE SUMMER SCHOOL (AN111-2008) 
 
The Commission of Architecture and Building Environment are holding a summer school in Newcastle, 
Gateshead, from 22nd to 25th June 2008.  Two places have been allocated to Scottish Councillors.  
All costs except the travelling costs will be met by A & D S (Architecture & Design Scotland). 
 
In view of the fact that places are allocated on a first come first serve basis, delegated authority was 
granted by the Director of Planning and Transportation following consultation with the Vice-Convener 
and appropriate Group spokespersons for the attendance of the Convener of the Development Quality 
Committee at the summer school. 
 
The Committee is asked to note the above. 
 
 
 


